April 27, 2020 Regular Council Meeting
Report Item D.5
Handout 1

Subject: App TUO00059

From: Rick Zemlak [

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 11:50 AM
To: devserv <devserv@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: App TUO00059

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Hi
This email is to inform the City of Prince George that we at Lakewood Electric do not have any issue with the extension
for a 2 year term.

Rick Zemlak
Lakewood Electric Ltd.
2007 Ogilvie St

Prince George BC

V2N 1X2

www.lakewoodelectric.ca






